
  

 

 

April 2017 

Bushmills Primary 
School & Nursery Unit 

April Update 

As Easter has now passed, we now see ourselves entering the final 

week in April.  I would therefore like to take this opportunity to 

remind you of the following: 
 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast Club will continue on Tuesday, Wednesday and 

Thursday mornings as usual (between 8:20am and 8:50am).  

Please note the cost will remain at £1.00 per child. 
 

Extended School Provision 

As you are aware our Extended Schools Programme came to an 
end just before the Easter break.  However, I would like to remind 
you that due to additional funding being secured the following 
clubs will continue this term:- 
 

Tuesday  : Tennis   

    (P4-P7)     3:00pm to 4:00pm 
 

Wednesday  : Lights, Camera, Confidence  

    Wed 26th April and Wed 2nd May ONLY 

    (P1 & P2)     2:00pm to 3:00pm 

    (P3 to P7)    3:00pm to 4:00pm 
 

Thursday  : Sports 

    (P1 to P3)    2:00pm to 3:00pm 

    Football 

    (P4 to P7)    3:00pm to 4:00pm 

Please note there is no extended schools on Thursday 27th April. 
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Swimming Lessons 

Swimming lessons for Primary 6 and 7 pupils will resume again on 

Friday 28th April 2017. 
 

 

Edinburgh School Trip 

Please be reminded that a trip information meeting will be held 

on Wednesday 26th April at 6:15pm in the school assembly hall.   

A full attendance at this meeting would be greatly appreciated.   

Pupils DO NOT need to attend this meeting. 
 

 

Spring Fair 

As you are aware our ‘Spring Fair’ is scheduled to take place this 
Thursday (27th April).  Already items for our bric-a-brac stall are 
starting to come in and P.T.A. preparations are well underway.  
Could I take this opportunity to please remind you of the 
following: 
 

 We do plan again this year to have a bottle stall and pupils 
are asked to bring in one bottle for this stall, e.g. juice, sauce, 
vinegar, shampoo.  Please make sure it has a good sell by 
date and remember No Alcohol 

 

 Back again this year will be the popular ‘cake stall’ and 
anyone looking for trays to put their goodies into can collect 
these from the school office 

 

 Finally help is still needed for Thursday so if you have a few 
hours to spare please contact the school or any member of the 
P.T.A. as soon as possible.  We need ‘all hands on deck’ to set 
up before, during and after the fair.  All help is greatly 

appreciated and we look forward to a great evening on 
Thursday! (Don’t worry too much about the weather forecast as 
things look brighter towards the end of the week!) 

 

 Please be reminded that all pupils are finished school at 
1:00pm on Thursday 27th April 2017 


